
SERVICE LETTER 

Service Letter No. 465 December 20, 1965 

TO: Distributors, Dealers, Certified Service Centers 
and Owners 

SUBJECT: Airworthiness Directive No. 65-25-3 

MODELS AFFECTED: PA-24 and PA-24-250 Comanches, Serial Nos. 24-1 
to 24-922 incl., 24-924 to 24-3225 incl. 

Orders received as a result of the subject airworthiness directive 
clearly indicate that a misunderstanding exists insofar as material 
required for compliance. 

An abnormal amount of orders have been received for the Drag Link 
Assembly, part number 754 429, since issuance of the subject air- 
worthiness directive. This drag link assembly is definitely not 
required for compliance therewith and although it does include all 
the required material it should only be secured on a normal replacement 
parts basis when replacement of the drag link itself is required. 

Information concerning material required for this directive is contained 
in the following Piper service releases: 

Service Letter Number 366 Dated January 3, 1962 
Service Letter Number 445 Dated April 21, 1965 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK HAVEN, PA., U. S. A. 


